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Principal’s Welcome      4th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have received lots of photos of your children completing their Ramadan activities and this has been wonderful 

to see. We’ve had Date Shakes, biscuits, Ramadan calendars to name a few. It has been really good for the 

teachers to see the children making and creating and we look forward to seeing many more! Please check out the 

Ramadan section of the Home Learning Page for some more exciting activities and even a recipe book! 

If you are in need of food or toiletries, please visit the school at 

the UTC site where we have our Olive Hackney food bank 9-3pm 

Monday-Thursday. 

If you would prefer food to be dropped off to your home, please 

email the school telling us what items you are in need of – we 

will deliver them to you. 

If you would like to donate food to our foodbank, please email the 

school and we will collect from you. We are collecting any tins, pasta, 

rice, toiletries, UHT milk, juice. Thank you for your donations. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to send in your photos of your VE Day activities! 

 

 

 

Children who aren’t fasting, grab 

you picnic blankets and head into 

your front room/garden for: 

 

4pm 
Tea &scones (coffee & cake) 

 

9pm 
Listen to the Queen’s address to the 

nation 

VE Day Ideas 

Dress up in red, white and blue  

Have a picnic in your living 

room/garden if you’re not fasting 

Make bunting to decorate your living 

room/outside of your house/flat 

Make a VE day poster 

Imagine you are the Prime Minister at 

that time – what would you say in your 

speech to the nation? 

Imagine you are the Queen – what 

would you say in your speech? 

Find out as many facts as you can about 

World War II 


